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| am a retired senior who gets very little in my social security check as it is. My husband had to keep working
because we cannot afford to live otherwise. We are neck deep in taxes and fees with no end in sight. Passing this bill
DOES not change the climate at all. It only makes the cost of living go up for every Oregonian. For the folks who
are already struggling this is the final straw before becoming homeless and hungry.

Allow all Oregonians to vote on this bill. We are smarter and more invested in the future than current legislature
would like to believe.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone



